
From: Chris Fridlington
To: West Burton C
Subject: RE: EN010088 - Application by EDF Energy Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the West Burton C Power Station Project
Date: 01 May 2019 19:58:06

Dear Hefin
 
On behalf of Bolsover District Council, I can confirm pre-application consultation with this Council was adequate from a planning perspective.
 
Regards
 
Chris
 
 
Chris Fridlington
Planning Manager
Planning Service
 
Ext: 01246 242265
Mobile:
E-mail: chris.fridlington@bolsover.gov.uk
 
 
 
From: West Burton C [mailto:WestBurtonC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 April 2019 16:02
To: West Burton C <WestBurtonC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: EN010088 - Application by EDF Energy Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the West Burton C Power Station Project
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please find attached the Adequacy of Consultation Request in relation to the above project.
We would be grateful to receive your comments by Tuesday 14th May 2019.
 
Kind regards
 
Ewa Sherman 
Case Officer
National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
Twitter: @PINSgov
Email: ewa.sherman@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Telephone: 0303 444 5670
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate
 
*************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************
You can find out more about the Council and our district by visiting www.bolsover.gov.uk If you would like to see what job vacancies we currently have available go to our job pages http://www.bolsover.gov.uk/jobs-and-careers-home.html where you can register for e-mail alerts, download job packs and apply on-line.
 
 
This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and contain personal views that are not the views of Bolsover District Council. This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or 
authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All communications may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
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